
School Council Activities 2019-2020 
 

Recycling 

 

   
 
 
 

At the last School Council meeting the children investigated recycling – they searched 
the library for relevant books before going to the computer suite to research how bottles 
are recycled and what we can make out of recycled plastic. We then took part in an 
online recycling quiz that we found on the CBBC website 
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Remembrance Service 2019 
 
 

The school council and Mini Police represented the school brilliantly on 
Sunday 10th November at the Remembrance Service at Wainfleet 

Methodist Chapel. 
 
 

 
 

Be Safe, Be Seen Campaign 

 
 

 

The school councillors held a school assembly to promote the use of reflectors and bright 

clothing at night, so that children can be safe and be seen by motorists. They also sent a 

letter to parents, asking them to ensure that their child had some item of reflective clothing. 
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